
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PETITION FOR RENEWAL OF TEMPORARY URGENCY CHANGE 
FOR LICENSE 9847 (APPLICATION 17913) 

 
COUNTY: Santa Cruz  STREAM SYSTEM: San Lorenzo River 
 
On February 14, 2014, the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board), Division of 
Water Rights (Division) issued a Temporary Urgency Change (TUC) Order, approving the City of 
Santa Cruz’s (City) petition to reduce its minimum bypass amount for a period of 180 days.  Due to 
severe drought conditions, the City has filed a petition to renew the TUC Order upon its expiration on 
August 13, 2014, for an additional 180 days.  Any correspondence directed to the Petitioner should 
be sent to the following contact:  City of Santa Cruz, c/o Paula Whealen, Wagner & Bonsignore 
Consulting Civil Engineers, 2151 River Plaza Drive, Suite 100, Sacramento, CA  95833-4133. 
 
Summary of License 9847 
 
Source: Newell Creek tributary to the San Lorenzo River thence Monterey Bay 

Point of 
Diversion: 

NW¼ of SW¼ of Section 34, T9S, R2W, MDB&M 

Amount: 5,600 acre-feet by storage 

Temporary 
Bypass or 
Release: 

Present: 1.0 cfs 
Proposed: 0.2 cfs 

Season: September 1 of each year to July 1 of the succeeding year 

Purpose of Use: Municipal, Domestic, Industrial, Recreational and Fire Protection Uses 

Place of Use: 
At Loch Lomond (aka Newell Creek Reservoir) and in the San Lorenzo Basin, 
including upper San Lorenzo Valley, Scotts Valley and Santa Cruz, T8S, 
9S,10S, and R1S, R1W, R2W, and R3W, all within MDB&M  

 
More information regarding this petition is available at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/applications/transfers_tu_notices/index.shtml 

 
Pursuant to Water Code section 1438, the State Water Board may issue a temporary change order 
in advance of this public notice. 
 
Pursuant to Water Code section 1438, subdivision (d), any interested person may file an objection to 
the temporary change.  Objections must be received by the State Water Board by 4:30 p.m. on 
September 15, 2014.  A copy of the objection should be submitted to the petitioner. 
 
Mitchell Moody is the staff person presently assigned to this matter, and he can be reached at 
(916) 341-5383 or mmoody@waterboards.ca.gov.  Written correspondences or inquiries should be 
addressed as follows:  State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Water Rights, 
Attn: Mitchell Moody, P.O. Box 2000, Sacramento, CA  95812-2000. 
 
Date of Notice: August 14, 2014 
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